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Dear valued customer 
 
I wanted to write to you at the earliest opportunity to let you know some 
exciting news!  
 
On August 31st, 2022, Swevet was acquired by MWI Animal Health.   
 
MWI Animal Health (part of the AmerisourceBergen family), is a leading 
global animal health distribution business with established networks 
across the UK and US. Like Swevet, MWI Animal Health shares our passion 
for animal welfare, support for animal health professionals, and dedication 
to providing quality service.  
 
MWI has an expansive customer base including companion animal 
veterinary practices, production animal facilities and practices, and retail 
distributors. With our leading Swedish network in the industry, this new 
partnership will help us bring additional services and solutions to you, our 
customers.  
 
Importantly, this the acquisition will not change how you do business with 
Swevet today. The investment has been made because of customers like 
you and the value you bring to the animal health industry. We are the 
same good people, working the same way, to deliver the same quality 
service to support the health of the nation’s animals.  
   
For more information, including our news release, please visit swevet.dk.  
 
With any questions you may have, we welcome a call to your regular 
Swevet team member.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Peter Bjurling 
Swevet President   

https://www.swevet.dk/om-os/hold-dig-opdateret/newsfeed/

